
Puffins Weekly Overview 2025                            

Term 6 Week 1 
Please see request for children to bring in headphones for Garage Band which we 

will be using for our final computing unit every Tuesday this term. 
Also note that the children should have water bottles and wear their own suitable 

clothes on Wednesday when we go to Hearts Delight Farm in the morning. 
RE: If you have photos or memories from baptism, please bring or post these on 

Seesaw before our lesson on Wednesday afternoon. 
Thursday is our Kings Minilympics trip where they to be in school at 8:45 in PE kit, 

with suncream, hats and water bottles. 

Friday, 6th 
June 

This week we have been learning about … 

English 
Class Reader: We have begun reading ‘The World’s Worst Superheroes’ by 
David Walliams 

Writing – letter to Mrs Washington 

New Sentence Stacking Unit based on the short, animated Disney film ‘Feast’ 

Spelling focus: list 31 – see below 

Maths 
Times Tables MTC online test completed for most children – well done! 

      New Topic – Shape 

       Understand angles as turn 

       Identify angles 

Fun Friday – symmetric patterns with hexagonal paper 

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

• Science - Parts of the digestive system and their functions 

• Spanish – hair and eyes 

• PE - swimming 

• RE - How might you mark significant events in your life’s journey? 

• DT – slingshot car project – design planning 

News and 
reminders 
Spelling shed 
words this 
week:    

Please can your child bring in a pair of headphones for starting our 

GarageBand iPad project on Tuesday. We will need them every Tuesday, so a 

small pair which can be kept in their tray or locker would be ideal, or they can 

be brought in once a week and kept safe in their bag during the day. Ideally, if 

they are bluetooth, please make sure your child knows how to connect them. 

 

In addition to our Sports trip on Thursday, next week PE kit is athletics with 

Miss Brice on Mondays and for swimming with Mrs Washington on Fridays. 

For swimming: proper one-piece costume, goggles and no earrings. 

 

On Wednesday we will be walking up to Hearts Delight Farm in the morning. 

Most children will return for normal lunch in school at the usual time. Forest 

School Group A will take their packed lunches with them and stay up at the 

farm and continue straight on to the woods for the afternoon session with Mrs 

Gooderham and Mrs King. 

 

On Thursday  - please be prompt so we can be ready for our coach to Kings 

School Playing Fields. Please remind your child about expected behaviour. 

 


